1-800-851-8754 www.pascovotes.com

May 11, 2018

Mr. Mike Moore 27401 Water Ash Dr Wesley Chapel FL 33544

Dear Mr. Moore:

The Pasco County Supervisor of Elections' office has received, verified and certified the required number of valid petition signatures for you to make ballot placement in 2018 for the office of Board of County Commissioners, District 2.

Your Candidate Petition Certification is included with this letter. The certification has been uploaded to your candidate portal and will be used during the June qualifying period in lieu of the qualifying fee.

If you have any questions, or if we may be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Tiffannie A. Alligood Chief Administrative Officer

Enclosures

